ARCH CREEK TRUST

¢ ANOT FOR PROFIT CORPORATION
1855 N. E. 135th Street
North Miami, Florida 33181

November 21, 1993

South Florida Water Management Dist.
P.0. Box 24680
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680

Attn: Mr. Tilford Creel
Executive Director

Dear Mr. Creel:

Arch Creek is an historic place in the history of South
Florida. We do not want it to go down in history as the first
creek lost to pollution. Investigations recently completed show
that it is urgent that clean up begin immediately. It is an im-
portant educational resource for the community. Please allocate
sufficient money to restore the creek.

Arch Creek Trust, Inc. represents hundreds of families who
have worked together to protect, preserve and enhance this area.

The Trust recently succeeded in expanding the park with the
purchase of the former Sussman Tract. The City of North Miami
supports efforts to improve the quality of the water in the Creek.

Your early reply will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Arch Creek Trust, Inc.
Cond Nelope—
Carol Helene

President

Copies to Board Members and Julio Fanjul



